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Dear friends, greetings with gratitude!                                                                                        December 2019 
 
 
As we finish up the last month of 2019, I am preparing to start my 40th year 
with Good Works, still learning to love and serve people who experience 
homelessness and other forms of poverty.  The long journey has been good 
because God is good.  I was 22 when I started and will be 62 in early 2020.   
I feel God’s grace.  I know and feel the love of God and the love and 
support of many friends and supporters.  I am grateful. 
 
Good Works has become an institution with buildings, property, payroll, 
and policies.  We are larger than when we first began, and the decisions 
involved in shifting and turning this organization seem to take much more 
time than they did when we were smaller.  There is a much broader 
community than just Darlene and I, and we feel an enormous responsibility to the neighbors we are serving, 
as well as our co-workers, volunteers, and supporters.   
 
I want to express to you my sincere gratitude for trusting us and for entrusting your gifts to us.  We have 
been sustained.  We are bearing fruit.  Adults, children, families, those who struggle with mental illness, 
recovery, underemployment, lack of education, and the list goes on—these lovely neighbors are better off 
because YOU care about them and have chosen to express your love through your involvement with Good 
Works.  
 
Words fall short in expressing the deep sense of HOPE I have because of all I have experienced and 
witnessed over these many years.  Thank you for following, and reading, and sending checks, and donating 
on-line, and giving time, and listening, and writing notes.  Thank you for walking alongside us, alongside of 
me.  
 
Love is a verb! 
 
Keith Wasserman 
 
PS- Good Works traditionally sends out a receipt for your 2019 gifts in the last two weeks of January.  If you 
desire for us to send this to you sooner, please let us know.  
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